
 

 

January 27, 2025 

Michigan Public Sector Workers:  
We Need Your Voice Now More than Ever. 

This Wednesday, January 29, at 7:00 PM ET, the labor movement is hosting a 
critical town hall to discuss the alarming changes to public-sector workers’ 
healthcare caused by Speaker of the House Matt Hall’s unconstitutional actions 
(usw.to/57z). These changes could cost workers like you thousands of dollars a 
year.

 

We must act together to protect the healthcare benefits you’ve earned. 

This town hall is your opportunity to get the latest updates from your union, learn 
what these changes mean for you and your family, and find out how we can fight 
back to stop these devastating policies. 

Public Sector Healthcare Changes Town Hall 

When: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 

Time: 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM ET 

Where: Online (RSVP for the link) 

Click HERE (usw.to/57y) to RSVP. 

Once registered, you’ll receive the link to join. 

We are reaching out to public sector workers specifically for this call to ensure you 
have the most up to date information on the status of HB 6058 (80/20 Hard Caps).  

Please click HERE (usw.to/57x) to see additional information on the bill and to 
take action. 

 
 

For additional information, please contact District 1 Rapid Response Coordinator,  
Sue Browne at sbrowne@usw.org or 269 - 838 - 5956. 

https://michiganadvance.com/2025/01/22/michigan-senate-dems-threaten-legal-battle-as-house-stalls-on-submitting-leftover-bills-to-whitmer/
https://actionnetwork.org/events/town-hall-public-sector-healthcare-changes
https://actionnetwork.org/user_files/user_files/000/117/755/original/25_01_09_AC_MI_HB6058.pdf?link_id=6&can_id=661f31fe2f733b8396e2ed7887d9f41d&source=email-michigan-steelworkers-urge-your-state-representative-to-restore-workers-compensation&email_referrer=&email_subject=michigan-steelworkers-tell-governor-whitmer-to-save-public-employees-healthcare
mailto:sbrowne@usw.org

